
8/14/20 

Good Afternoon, 

If students cannot locate their class schedule, students can 
email whatsmyschedule@hapevillecharter.org and the schedule will be emailed 
between now and Monday. 

For any schedule changes, enter the changes 
here:  https://bit.ly/HCCAScheduleChangeFormFall2020  

On Monday August 17 at 8:55 am, all students should log in to their 1A class 
through Google classroom.  I will send out more information over the weekend.  If 
your student has not logged into Google Classroom, your student needs to log 
in as soon as possible.  More information will follow this weekend. 

Have a great weekend! 
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